
April 18, 2021 – Teacher Retirees 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
At the conclusion of this year, a number of our teaching staff will be retiring.  
We want to thank Cindy Schimel, Alice Thomas, Glenn Johnston, Lynnette 
Proffitt, Betty Townsend, Katrina Merriman, Dave Curtis, John Scanlan and 
Randy Crawford.  All told, these individuals have dedicated 195 years of service 
to our students and families.  You have made a difference! 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


